
Carrilea’s Corner 

What a wonderful celebration of Steve and Sue we had 2 weeks ago! They 

are truly remarkable people and I’m so thankful for the opportunity to 

serve alongside of them. I’m also thankful they are going to still be apart of 

Grace going forward.  

While I’ve been apart of Grace for a little while, this past Sunday marked 

my transition to interim pastor. If someone would have told me, a United 

Methodist, I would ever serve at a Baptist Church I’d have said there was 

no way. And yet here I am, so happy to have found Grace, a place that is 

like no other. I’m honored to have this opportunity and I am looking 

 forward to getting to know each of you more and more as we try to live 

and embody love in our community.  

On another note we are going to continue our Monday morning coffee 

gatherings at Haven so if you have chance come join us at 8 we’d love to 

see you there!  

May 11-17,2025 



MAY 
Birthdays 

  
1 - Nancy James Kenney 

1 - Zach Milstead 
3 - Naomi Angell 

4 - Sadie Milstead 
4 - Sue Shoemaker 

9 - Susan Rawls 
10 - Gay Shaver 
11 - Zach Comer 
12 - Carrilea Hall 
22 - Bob Barber 
24 - Cory Scott 

27 - Zach Nicholson 
28 - Ava Tilley 

28 - Forrest Adams 
31 - Jennifer Nicholson 

31 - Taylor Berryhill 
 

Anniversaries 
3 - Gary and Patti West 

9 - Donn and Lisa Wardo 
12 - Marco and Katelyn Corcoran 

15 - Steve and Sheri Coarsey 

BUDGET   

Needed year to date: $37,848.00 

Received year to date: $35,864.20 

UNDER budget: $1983.80 

Weekly needs: $1,992.00 

This Week’s Offering: $2761.57 

 

 

 
 
 

Use this PayPal QR code for easy  
donations. 

 

1.  For Earth Day , 

Please mark your calendar for  This 

Sunday, May 18th -  

the Grounds  

Committee is sponsoring a post-worship 

lunch and planting projects!  

 Immediately after church, a light meal 

will be provided and then we will have 

a number of areas where you can help 

put plants in the ground!   

We will also have children's activities 

and they will be able to take home a 

plant or 2 as well!   

This is an exciting and fun opportunity 

to help in the work toward the  

transformation of our campus - hope to 

see you there! 

 

2. The mowing list is posted at the back 

of the sanctuary.  Please see Neal 

Grose or Hollace Scanlon if you have 

questions about volunteering to mow.   

Sessions can be arranged to show you 

how to use the new riding lawn mower! 

 

3.  Time for garden bed sign ups in our 

Mary Jean's Community Garden!   

See David Comer or a member of the 

Grounds Committee for more  

information.  

 


